
Pharmaceutical affairs administration merged into Egyptian Drug Authority 

The health ministry’s Central Administration for Pharmaceutical Affairs was officially merged 
into the Egyptian Drug Authority. From now on, the newly formed agency will be responsible 
for the registration and pricing of medications, as well as the inspection of pharmacies and 
manufacturing facilities. 


